
Registrar* a Office, 
McGill University, 
February 19th, 1931,

Dear Sir,

A meeting of the Committee on Admissions will be 
held on Wednesday the twenty-fifth of February 1931 In the 
Faculty Room of the Arts Building at 4*00 P.M.

7^

Registrar.

Agenda i

1. Consideration of a letter from Dr. W. P. Perdrai, concerning 
re-reading of papers, of which a copy is enclosed.

8. A letter from Father Hingston, advocating acceptance of Loyola 
Matriculation.


